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Wiradjuri Word of the Week: Dharraay (dar-rie) - PLEASE 

Yeoval Central School 

NEWSLETTER 
T E R M  2  W E E K  5 :  2 3  M a y  2 0 2 3  

With the reboot of Yeoval Central School’s Positive Behaviour for 
Learning (PBL) Program in Term 1, we will be acknowledging students 
on a weekly basis from each year group who have embodied our PBL 

values of Respect, Responsibility and Cooperation. These are students 
who have displayed these attributes towards their peers, teachers and 

the wider school community.                                                                               
Congratulations to this week’s PBL Students of the Week                         

(see back page). 

RESPECT RESPONSIB IL ITY  COOPERAT ION 

Little Eagles 



                                               

RESPECT          RESPONSIBILITY          COOPERATION 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
TRANSITION PROGRAMS 
Yeoval Central School has two transition 
programs in place to assist students prepare 
for kindergarten and Year 7. 
 
This Wednesday is the first Year 7 Transition 
Day for 2023, giving Year 5/6 students a taste 
of secondary schooling at YCS. A parent information session will be 
held from 9am-10am, while students will participate in secondary 
subjects throughout the day. This is the first of multiple transition 
days that will be held throughout the year in the lead-up to 2024.  
 
This year we have five children enrolled so far in our Little Eagles 
transition program, which gives pre-school children aged 3-5 years 
some exposure to ‘big school.’ On Mondays of the school term 
between 11.30am and 3pm, children who can toilet independently 
are invited to attend YCS to develop school readiness skills and to 
engage in play-based learning experiences. 
 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
Our annual Athletics Carnival on Friday was a great demonstration of 
teamwork and effort with students across all age groups entering the 
various events. Congratulations to Paterson, the winning House on 
the day. Thank you to the P&C for catering and running the kiosk and 
to all parents who attended and supported students at the event.  
 
HOMEWORK SUPPORT 
Each Wednesday afternoon after school, a number of enthusiastic 
students can be found working hard in the Learning Centre, 
participating in Homework Hub. Homework Hub is held every 
Wednesday throughout the term from 3.30pm-4.30pm and is a 
wonderful opportunity for students to receive extra support with their 
homework. Please contact the school office if you would like more 
information or to indicate your child/children's interest.  
 
THE WEEK AHEAD… 
Coming up this week is the Central Schools Rugby 7s on Wednesday 
and Thursday, the Central Schools Open Netball Competition, and 
the Gobondery/NARRAF Cross Country Trials in Peak Hill.  
 
And finally, congratulations to our inaugural PBL Students of the 
Week: Valentine, Olivia, Hudson, Nathaniel, Lara and James. 

 
Trish Henderson,  

Principal 
 

 
 
 
 

Term 2 Week 4  
Years K/1: Claudia 

For excellent letter sound 
knowledge. 

 
Years 2/3/4: Thomas 

For working to the best of his 
ability in all areas of his 

learning. 
 

Years 5/6: Ezra P 
For engaging deeply with 

every learning opportunity. 
 

Years 7/8: Kathleen 
For increased participation in 

sport and PE. 
 

Years 9/10: Brock 
For responding to feedback 

positively and using it to    
increase his learning          

outcome. 
 

Years 11/12: Johnathon 
For his independent and   

responsible approach to his 
learning. 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
ALL AWARD WINNERS. 

THIS WEEK! 

BRONZE MERIT AWARD                
RECIPIENT:  

Riley 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 



                Find us on Facebook                                        We are a member of the Western Access Program 

 YCS ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  
Friday 19 May 2023 

PRIMARY AGE CHAMPIONS 

SECONDARY AGE CHAMPIONS 

First: Paterson—588 
Second:  Macarthur—498 

Third: Farrer—391 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: yeoval-c.schools@nsw.gov.au 

 

RESPECT        RESPONSIBILITY         COOPERATION 
At Yeoval Central School we are respectful, responsible and cooperative.  

Our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) focus areas for Term 1 are:    

* Wear full school uniform with pride 
* Think before you act. 

WEDNESDAY 24 MAY 
Year 7 Transition Day 1 

For Years 5/6 
Parent Session: 9am-10am 

WED-THUR, 24-25 MAY 
Central Schools Rugby 7s 

Dubbo 
Permission notes due 22 May 

THURSDAY 25 MAY 
Central Schools Netball     

Opens Competition 
Dubbo Netball Courts 

Permission notes due 22 May 

FRIDAY 26 MAY 
Gobondery/NARRAF  

Cross Country 
Years 3-6, Peak Hill 

Permission notes due 24 May 

WEDNESDAY 31 MAY 
“Mr Stink’ - Dubbo 

Years 2-6 
10.45am-3pm,                         

Dubbo Regional Theatre 
Permission notes due 24 May 

FRIDAY 2 JUNE 
Future Directions—Dubbo 

Years 9/10 
9am-3.15pm 

Charles Sturt University 
Permission notes due 26 May 

TUE-FRI, 6-9 JUNE  
Sydney Excursion 

Years 10/11 
 

WEDNESDAY 7 JUNE 
3-Way Athletics Carnival 

K-Year 6 (at Yeoval) 
Permission notes due 2 June 

WEDNESDAY 14 JUNE 
WSSA Cross Country—

Orange 
Permission notes due 9 June 

FRIDAY 16 JUNE 
Gobondery/NARRAF Soccer 

Gala Day 
Trangie 

Permission notes due 12 June 

MON-FRI, 19-23 JUNE 
Years 9/10 Work Experience 5-9 June 

Wellbeing Week 

SCHOOL CALENDAR DATES & NOTICES 

BILLABONG VOUCHER                
DRAW WINNER: 

Student: Lucas  
Nominated by: Mrs Ind 

PBL STUDENTS OF THE 

WEEK: Term 2 Week 4 

Valentine, Olivia, Hudson, James, Lara and Nathaniel. 


